
 

Governor’s Residence Conservancy 
990 Prospect Avenue 

Hartford, Connecticut 06105 
 
 

 
To:  Members of The Governor’s Residence Conservancy, Inc. 
 
From:  Nora Dannehy, General Counsel, Governor’s Office 
 
Date:  December 7, 2022 
 
Re:  Notice of Meeting  
 
 
This is to give notice that a meeting of the Governor’s Residence Conservancy, Inc. has been scheduled 
for Tuesday December 13, 2022, at 3:30pm by Microsoft Teams.  The link will be emailed to members.  
The Dial-In number is 860-840-2075 and the Phone Conference ID is 865485594#. 
 
The website for the Governor’s Residence Conservancy is:  https://portal.ct.gov/Office-of-the-
Governor/About/Governors-Residence 
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